
Ms. Sandra Thomas, Vancouver Courier 
 
Thank you for covering the long hard story of the Seniors’Centre at Killarney. You continue to 
do a great job of providing a balanced and accurate picture for the public and most especially the 
seniors who have been waiting so long to see “shovels in the ground”. 
 
After enduring a “cold” summer of silence from the Parks Board, our members are encouraged to 
see a warming trend in relations between the Killarney Community Association and the Parks 
Board. Like all community associations, the Killarney Board freely contributes their local 
knowledge in planning, management and fund-raising for the Centre. The Community is 
fortunate to have their expertise. 
 
We look forward to better communication, a peaceful settlement of outstanding differences 
between the Associations and Parks Board, and a Seniors Centre “ground-breaking” at Killarney. 
And, won’t it be just grand to read your coverage of that event too!! 
 
Lorna Gibbs, President 
Southeast Vancouver Seniors  
Arts & Cultural Centre Soc. 
 
*** 
 
Sandra Thomas, Vancouver Courier 
 
I write to thank you and the Vancouver Courier for all you have done to move the senior’s 
addition at Killarney Community Centre towards a timely conclusion. Seniors in South 
Vancouver now have renewed hope that this project will move towards a happy conclusion 
sooner rather than later. 
 
I wrote to your editor on this subject Aug. 28 and the letter was very kindly printed in your Sept. 
3 edition.  
 
Thank you again. 
 
George Grant [Secretary, SVSACS] 
604-321-3067 
 
*** 
 
Gail McKay 
To: sthomas@vancourier.com 
 
Dear Sandra, I just want to express my thanks on behalf of several friends for your help in 
getting our seniors centre development moving again. We are truly appreciative and can again 
become excited 
 
Sincerely, Gail McKay, member SVSACS 
 
 


